
 

         Newsletter - Friday 25th May  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Monday 
4th June  

Year 6 Swimming lesson AM - Kit required 
Year 6 PE 
School re-opens  
After school football 3:15 - 4:15 

Tuesday 
5th June 

Year 2 PE - Kit required 
Zoolab visiting nursery and reception AM 
Year 5&6 Girls cricket AM 
After school fitness club (Y 3&4)  3:15 - 4:15 

Wed 6th 
June 

Reception, Year 1 and 3 PE - Kit required 
After school performing arts 3:10 - 4:30 

Thursday 
7th June  

Year 5  and 4 PE - Kit required 
Reception trip to Low Barnes  
After school fitness club (Y5&6))  3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 8th 
June 

Reception PE - Kit now required 
Kingswood residential  

. 
 
 
 

 

Reception  Hallie Preston 
Year 1       Mia Mounter 
Year 2       Raymond Jones 

Year 3       Ebony Abbott 
Year 4       Maddison Taylor 
Year 5       Kaitlin Fleming 
Year 6       Liam Lincoln 

         Willington Primary School 

Attendance League 

The top 3 so far 
are:- 

1st  Squarepants FC Y5 
2nd   Post Wanderers Y2 
3rd Minion United Y6 

Be an Attendance  

H.E.R.O 
Here 

Everyday 
Ready 

On time 

Privacy Notice 
As you may be aware new Data Protection Laws come into 
force today. If you wish to view our Privacy Notice please 

visit our website policies section  
http://www.willington.durham.sch.uk/about-us/school-

policies/ 

Willington Banner 
Throughout the week an artist (Emma 

Shankland) from Durham Banner Makers 

has been working with our children to 

design and paint a banner for the school.  

The project is lottery   funded and run by 

the Northern Heartlands organisation.  

The banner will be paraded as part of an 

event coming to Willington on 30th June 

called ‘The Man Engine Parade’.  The 

Man Engine is the largest mechanised 

puppet ever built in the UK and stands at 

a height of 11.2 m (roughly the same as 

3 double decker  buses).  We will send 

out information regarding the parade, 

which will be followed by an 

afternoon of family fun on the 

green, nearer the time.     

Children from years 4, 5 and 

6 contributed to the design of 

the banner but it was our Year 

6 children who were given the 

responsibility of bringing it to 

life with vibrant paint colours.  

As you can see from the         

photos they are doing an 

amazing job and we can’t wait 

to see the finished design!  

Dates for Your Diaries  
Friday 6th 
July 

School Summer Fair 1:30pm 

Tuesday 
10th July 

Year 1 and 2 Sports Day 1:30pm 

Wed 11th 
July 

Nursery and Reception Sports day 1:30pm 

Thurs 
12th July 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Sports Day 1:30pm 

Wed 18th 
July 

Reception class Graduation 10:30am 

Thurs 
19th July 

Year 6 Leavers Performance 1:30pm 

Celebrations for the Royal Wedding 
We all had a fun day last Friday celebrating the Royal  

Wedding of Harry and Meghan. Children in reception class 
made crowns and congratulations cards which have been 

posted to Harry and Meghan at Kensington Palace.  
School Grounds Development  

Our school council are involved in a project to develop the use of 

the school grounds so that children have a better experience at 

break and lunch times.  The school council have been researching 

interesting and innovative use of school grounds and four council 

members got to visit  Edmondsley Primary to see how they have 

changed their break and lunch experiences for their children.  This 

is a long term project but to start with we have had a kind               

donation of tyres which the 

children have had enormous 

fun using in imaginative 

ways!  After half term the 

garden and woodland areas 

will be developed and 

opened to children with  

activities such as digging, 

sand/water areas and     

shelter building planned.  

The children are all very 

excited at the prospect! 


